
From: City Council
To: Chris Roberts; Debbie Tarry; Doris McConnell; Heidi Costello; Jesse Salomon; John Norris; Keith McGlashan;

 Keith Scully; Shari Winstead; Will Hall
Subject: FW: Thornton Creek Alliance Comments on NE 145th Subarea Plan
Date: Friday, September 09, 2016 3:17:41 PM
Attachments: TCA Letter Shoreline 145th Subarea Plan Final136.pdf

9/12 Meeting – Comments on Item 8(a) – This will be added as a green folder item.
 
cw
 
From: John Lombard [mailto:jlombardwriter@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 10:23 PM
To: City Council
Cc: Miranda Redinger; Juniper Nammi
Subject: Thornton Creek Alliance Comments on NE 145th Subarea Plan
 
Dear Councilmembers:
 
Attached are Thornton Creek Alliance’s comments on the Planning Commission’s
 recommendations for the NE 145th St. Station Subarea Plan.  We believe the area adjacent to
 Paramount Open Space that remains R-6 should be expanded from the now much reduced
 area recommended by the Commission.  The same logic that the Planning Commission uses
 should also include the area between 10th Ave NE and 9th Pl NE and NE 145th St and NE
 147th St.  At a minimum, we believe the area with steep slopes to the north of Paramount
 Space should also remain R-6.
 
I look forward to testifying on these same matters at your study session on September 12. 
 Thank you for your consideration.
 
John Lombard
Thornton Creek Alliance
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